Ladies and Gentlemen,


at the "Informal meeting of Water Directors of the European Union", Amsterdam - Netherlands, 02-03 December 2004, Germany informed about a workshop presenting the "WasserBLIcK"-system and its relation to the WISE

(Water Information System for Europe) which will take place on 15/16 February 2005 in Brussels. Please find attached the "Workshop Announcement".

Herewith we would like to invite you to participate in the workshop. Your

are invited to bring along an extra person to the meeting. For organisational purposes please let us know until 24th of January 05 if you and/or somebody else will participate in the workshop. Working language will be english and german.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Fritz Holzwarth

 - Deputy Director-General -

 FEDERAL MINISTRY FOR THE ENVIRONMENT,

 NATURE CONSERVATION AND NUCLEAR SAFETY

 Directorate Water Management, Soil Protection and

 Clean-up of Contaminated Sites

Rober-Schuman-Platz 3

53175 Bonn

Tel: 49 1888 305 3405

Fax: 49 1888 305 2396

Mail: fritz.holzwarth@bmu.bund.de

